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Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

The new year is coming! As we welcome in the new year I hope we can all take a moment to appreciate 

this past year of 2024. I'm sure we all had our challenges, but we are still here, growing and learning, and 

let's not forget the incredible victories of 2024 as well! 

 

As usual we will have our Midnight Prayer at the Holy Rock from 12AM but please come early around 

11:45 PM so we can all be there and start the prayer once the clock strikes midnight. 

 

Also to celebrate the new year together as usual we will also have our annual ice skating. 

 

See the details in the flyer. The address is 91 Fairview Park Dr. 

 

Elmsford, New York 10523 

 

 


